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Dear Children,  

 

I hope you are all well and looking after yourselves and others in your 

family. I just wanted to let you know that the all of the staff at school are 

missing you loads and that we can’t wait to get back to school. Of 

course, we won’t be able to do this just yet.  

I want to say what an amazing job you and your families are doing with 

the home learning. This is new to us all but I am amazed by how well 

everyone has adapted. Keep up the great work! The teachers have said 

how well most of you have been working and that some lovely work has 

been going on. Give yourselves a pat on the back! If you haven’t 

managed to get on to Hwb or Teams yet, then please have a go. 

If you have any worries, it is important that you talk to an adult at home 

or at school. It is absolutely normal to feel a little worried. Please 

remember, we are here to support you every step of the way. The 

teachers can be contacted via MS Teams, Hwb and by emailing 

teachers@presteigne.powys.sch.uk. An older member of your family can 

help you with this if you’re not sure.  

 

Let’s try and make the summer term as fun as possible. Keep safe and 

well.  

 

Mr Faulkner 
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